
Attn; Senate Select Comm. Reviewing U.S.-Aust. Free Trade Agreement 
Dear Sirs: 
 
The proposed Free Trade Agreement between U.S. and Australia should not 
be ratified for the following reasons: 
 
    1.The United States does not enter into trade agreements to benefit 
other     countries. 
 
    2. The agreement should not exclude a major commodity such as 
sugar. 
 
    3. The question of pricing of pharmaceuticals has still not been 
clarified. 
 
    4. The abolition of the FIRB requirements will offend our other 
trading partners 
 
    5.The Australian National Identity will be further eroded by easing 
of media ownership regulations and pre-packaged TV programming. 
 

 




